
JANUARY 2022 - NUMBER 2

ECOYOUTH 

Empowering Youth on Ecological Transition

2 - ECOYOUTH e-book

3 - Events coming soon

LATEST NEWS

The team of the EcoYouth project could finally meet in

person in the isle of Sâo Vicente, in Cape Verde in

November. The team could finally share their experience

with local country in order to promote sustainability

among young people from the country and people visiting

the isle for an international environmental Portuguese

speaking languages Congress. 

During the meeting, the participants could collaborate in

various activities: beach cleaning, visits to the

environmentally protected areas, contact with local

NGO's, field work with local children, cultural activities

and a great number of environmental seminars.

SÂO VICENTE - CAPE VERDE

FIRST FACE-TO-FACE

MEETING

During the meeting, some very important

des¡cissions regarding the project were made. It

was decided to continue with the face-too face

meetings as long as COVID restrictions allow

partners to travel. The next project meeting,

together with a students mobility will take place

in Galicia, Spain, in February and the next

mobility activity will be prepared in Mozambique

in June.

IMPORTANT DECISSIONS
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Our team worked hard to collect a series of Good

Environmental Practices to give an example of what

should be done in the future to protect our planets.

These practices are collected in all the consortium

partner's countries and they are related to

environmental solutions related to air, energy and

waste. 

Good Environmental Practices 

ECOYOUTH E-BOOK

Two mobilities, one in Spain and

another in Mozambique, will be

prepared for young people in the four

consortium partner's countries

As part of the project, some activities were designed

to be implemented. The mobility activities started

with youth workers, that shared their experiences in

Portugal and Cape Verde to work actively with

young people towards a more reespectful and

sustainable society.

Now, it is the turn of young people, which will

participate in the mobilities held in Spain and

Mozambique. These experiences will help them to

grow as conscious citizens

Young people mobilities 

EVENTS COMING SOON

The young people selected to take part in the

mobilities will travel to the Municipality of O

Porriño, in Galicia, Spain to collaborate in the

activities of the project and receive some

courses on the area of the project

GALICIA, SPAIN

FEBRUARY 2022

The last mobility activity will be held in the

city of nampula, in Mozambique. There, all the

participants will get awareness of the

problems in the area and the importance of

taking care of nature.

NAMPULA, MOZAMBIQUE

JUNE 2022

www.ecoyouth.eu


